CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

LABOR-MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD

NOTICE OF FILING OF REPRESENTATION PETITION

CASE NUMBER: LB 23-24
DATE NOTICE WAS POSTED: December 19,2023

On December 18, 2023, the Albuquerque Police Officers Association filed a Petition with the City of
Albuquerque Labor-Management Relations Board (Board) seeking decertification of the Communications
Workers of America Local 7076 as the exclusive bargaining agent for the City employees assigned to the City’s
Community Safety Department and requesting that the APOA be certified as the exclusive representative if the
APOA prevails in the election.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ANY OTHER EMPLOYEE ORGANIZATION DESIRING TO
REPRESENT ANY OF THE EMPLOYEES IN THE UNIT DESCRIBED IN THIS REQUEST FOR
RECOGNITION HAS THE RIGHT, WITHIN TEN (10) WORKDAYS (LMRB Rule 2.15(A))
FOLLOWING THE DATE OF POSTING OF THIS NOTICE, TO FILE WITH THE BOARD AN
INTERVENTION SUPPORTED BY AT LEAST A 30% SHOWING OF INTEREST (LMRB Rule
2.15(B)) OF THE EMPLOYEES IN THE UNIT REQUESTED OR OF THE EMPLOYEES IN A UNIT
CLAIMED TO BE APPROPRIATE.

THE LAST DATE FOR FILING AN INTERVENTION IS: January 4, 2024

THIS NOTICE SHALL BE POSTED IN PLACES WHERE NOTICES TO EMPLOYEES ARE NORMALLY
POSTED. THIS NOTICE MUST REMAIN POSTED FOR AT LEAST FIVE (5) CONSECUTIVE
WORKDAYS OR AT LEAST UNTIL: December 28,2023 (LMRB Rule 2.14).

BY: 5 //(p Bl Date: December 19, 2023

Ted Baca, Chairman of the Labor Management Relations Board




